
From:                              Richard Barrett
Sent:                               10 November 2017 09:36
To:                                   National Planning Framework
Subject:                          Ireland's largest town (Drogheda)
 

To whom it concerns . . . 
 

I'm a proud citizen of the largest town in this country Drogheda .

 

I find it absolutely disgraceful and quite frankly disgusting that Drogheda once again is been left behind when it

comes to future planning and development. 

 

Even without government support it continues to grow at a very fast rate . 

 

I would like the board to reconsider and to include Drogheda in the national planning framework.  
 

Drogheda should be a city because of its boundarys spanning two counties.  
 

A city council would have full control of the jurisdiction.  
 

I trust you will add Drogheda to the NPF and give my town and it's boundaries with a population of over

80000 the chance to grow and prosper. 

 

Kind regards 


